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14 February 2022 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
Parental Consultation Behaviour Policy 

Over the past six months I have led a consultation around the revision of our school’s behaviour policy. 
Throughout this period, I have consulted with a wide variety of stakeholder focus groups, composed of 
students, parents and staff. Confident that we are nearing a final version of our new Behaviour Policy, 
I am attaching a copy so that I may invite any remaining views and comments on this final version. 
Should you be willing to contribute, you are invited to send your comments via email to the following 
email address, no later than Friday 18th February 2022. 
 

BehaviourPolicyConsultation@stjohnsschoolcyprus.com 

 
The policy attached has been crafted with a strong focus upon positive strategies for behaviour 
management, moving away from punitive measures and towards a policy that prioritises the 
promotion of positive relationships between students and staff. The Conduct Card has already helped 
in this shift, with real success in Key Stage 3. The Card is incorporated within this Policy and together 
with other strategies, this Policy is expected to increasingly equip students with the skills to make 
positive choices, respond appropriately to others and demonstrate our values of Learning, Leadership 
and Excellence at all times.  
 
I hope that you are encouraged by the direction this policy looks to take the school and welcome any 
feedback you may afford. Should you wish to be part of any future focus group, please let me know by 
using the email above. Policies currently under review, include those on: Safeguarding, Attendance, 
Diversity, Inclusion and Equality.  
 
Thank you in advance for any help and feedback you may be able to provide. It is hoped that I will be 
able to provide you with a finalised policy at the start of the new term.  
 
Yours Sincerely,  

 

Colin Guyton 
Assistant Headteacher   
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